

June 26, 2023

Dan Allarie
By-law Enforcement Officer
Municipality of Middlesex Centre
10227 Ilderton Road
Ilderton, ON NOM 2A0

Dear Dan,

The Board of Directors for the Municipal Law Enforcement Officers Association reviewed your application for long service award (15 years) at their meeting on June 22, 2023.

I am pleased to advise your application was approved.

Plans are finalized to offer in-person training in Niagara Falls September 10-14, 2023. You will be officially recognized with your achievement at the President's Dinner which forms part of the training event. Registration is now open on our website: mleoa.ca.

MLEOA develops, enhances and promotes the professional standards of municipal law enforcement officers through leadership, education, certification and advocacy.

An invitation will be sent to you during the summer months of 2023.

Once again, congratulations on your achievement.

Regards,

Justin Harris, MLEO(C), C.P.S.O., CMM II

Chair

Membership, Certification & Awards



